
Meeting Highlights 
06/11/2019 

Attendance: 39 members 
Membership: The Post ended with a membership total of 184. This is a fantastic showing, 
should make all proud to be a member. 
Badger Boys State: The 78th session began on June 8th and the Post representative James 
Annelin, son of Post member Roy Annelin, is at the weeklong event. 
Scholarship: Dennis Halloran reported the recipient of the Post’s $1,000.00 scholarship for 
2019 is Monica Yolich. She will be attending UW-Oshkosh. Her goal is to become a traveling 
nurse, with a 2nd degree in journalism 
POW/MIA: Dennis Halloran reported the following 14 recoveries for proper burial; Army- N. 
Korea-3, USMC-Tarawa-3, US Army Air Corps-no location listed-1, Army- Papua New Guinea-1, 
Army-S. Korea 1, Navy-Pearl Harbor-3, Army-Burma-1, and Navy-Tinian-1 
S.A.L.: Squadron Commander Kalsbeek reported that their Consolidated Post Report has been 
submitted on time. The Squadron has logged 2,000 hours of service time. The Josh Dog mascot 
has been in big demand to attend events. 
Sick Call: Don “Doc” Blake, recovering from a scooter mishap 
Sheboygan County Council: The June meeting and installation of officers will be at out Post on 
Wednesday June 19th, at 6:30pm. Meet and greet the new County Commander, Post member 
Mike Liebelt 
Taps: George Degen, Past Post Commander. Passed away June 1st and the Post Honor Guard 
provided Military Honors 
State Convention: Representing the Post as delegates will be; Angela Kalsbeek, Mark Degner 
and Mark Provencher Jr 
Brat Fry: The Post has been asked by the Plymouth Chamber of Commerce, we are a member, 
to offer a Brat Fry on Saturday June 29th 3:00 – 6:00 PM at the Post. During the first annual 
Community Music Fest to be held at Stayer Park located across from the Post. This is an 
opportunity for the Post to show off “The American Legion Family”. Contact Post Commander 
Wilfer if you can help, even if it’s just to Meet & Greet. Great time to recruit members to join 
our family. 
Post Bust Up: End of the season for Social Nights; Bust Up will be Tuesday June 25th, bar opens 
at 5:00 PM. This is a Free Will Offering, serving brats, burgers etc. You need to call Rick (893 
0686) No Later than June 21st to get a food order.  
Packer Raffle: This year, like no other year the Post REALLY needs members to step up with the 
only raffle the Post sponsors. Maintenance costs surpassed $12,000.00 this year. 
Sales/donations are needed to keep the clubhouse well maintained. To get your tickets or 
information call Rick at 893 – 0686. 
Note: For this year’s Post Consolidated Report which lists the Post’s activities, members logged 
in 6,729 service hours! YES, this is an active Post committed to continue “Service to Others” 

Next Meeting July 9th, 2019 7:00 PM at the Post 
 

                                                                  Auxiliary News 
Thank you to all who helped distribute Poppies, our total so far is $4957, best ever! Many 
Veteran programs will be helped with these donations! 
Brat Fry Net income is $1475. Great job everyone and thanks for all the help with raffles, 
baking and working the brat fry. 
6 Grad Cords were given out to PHS students who’ve committed to the Military. 
We have no delegates for the State Convention this year. 
We lost two 40 year members this spring; Doris Fluegel in April and Lorraine Baganz in May. 
Please keep their families in your prayers. 
BUST UP is Tuesday June 25th, Auxiliary members are welcome to attend, call Rick 893 – 0686 
to get a food order No Later than June 21st 
Next meeting is September 9th at 6:30. HAPPY SUMMER TO ALL! 


